
FRESHFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

Village Hub Bus Stop Report 

14 March 2022 

Introduction 

For background information please refer to my report to PC for the October 2021 meeting.  

Report 

I was asked to obtain: 

a) A revised quotation from Greentrees for reduced area for the Village Hub Bus Stop 
avoiding the area planted with wild flowers; 

b) A quotation for a sustainable teak bench. 

The quotations are: 

(a) £2,966.66 +VAT 
(b) £337.50 +VAT 

Total = £3,304.16 

This compares with £3,500 put aside from the 2021/22 budget. 

The only other action was to ask Cllr Tibbles to remove & store safely the existing brass 
plaque, to re-install after the bench is replaced. 

Please note that the above quotation does not include wooden border posts secured in 
concrete, following comments received from residents. 

I would ask your approval to bring this project finally to a conclusion to accept the above 
quotations. 

 

Julian Carpenter 

28 February 2022. 

 

 

 


